
Queen’s  Baton  Relay  in
Edinburgh on Tuesday

The Queen’s Relay Baton arrived in
Edinburgh  at  Bun-sgoil  Taobh  na
Pàirce  on  Bonnington  Road  on  its
way to Birmingham.
It was brought there by local athlete Keith Cook, fencing
medallist.

The pupils had fencing and judo tasters in the morning, an
outdoor picnic lunch, waited for the baton arrival and held
assemblies for all year groups when Keith Cook spoke to them
about his sport.

The children have been running the distance to Birmingham as a
whole school, and the final laps were completed in Pilrig Park
with Keith carrying the baton.  And of course they also met
Perry the bull mascot. 

The Relay began on 7 October 2021, with Her Majesty The Queen
placing her Message to the Commonwealth into the Baton. The
Baton is now on its 294-day long journey to every corner of
the Commonwealth.

Tomorrow the baton will be in Peebles. You can follow the
route here.

The Queen’s Baton Relay arrived at Bun-Sgoil Taobh na Pàirce
today Pupils met @keithcook81 the 7 times Commonwealth Games
fencing medallist -otherwise the Modern Jedi – and they ran
with him the last few laps of their run to Birmingham. Spot
the  Gaelic  words  for  start  and  finish

https://theedinburghreporter.co.uk/2022/06/queens-baton-relay-in-edinburgh-on-tuesday/
https://theedinburghreporter.co.uk/2022/06/queens-baton-relay-in-edinburgh-on-tuesday/
https://www.birmingham2022.com/queens-baton-relay
https://twitter.com/keithcook81?ref_src=twsrc%5Etfw


pic.twitter.com/GOWAVorfKf

— Edinburgh Reporter (@EdinReporter) June 21, 2022

https://t.co/GOWAVorfKf
https://twitter.com/EdinReporter/status/1539280823626739712?ref_src=twsrc%5Etfw




Keith  Cook  running  with  children  from  the  Gaelic  Primary
School


